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LIFTING OF MANDATORY MARITIME DECLARATION OF HEALTH FOR 
VESSELS ARRVING IN THE PORT OF SINGAPORE 
 
1. This circular supersedes Port Marine Circular No. 16 of 2020 with effect from 
01 Jul 2022. 
 
2. The National Environment Agency (NEA) has revised the requirements for the 
submission of Maritime Declaration of Health (MDH) for vessels arriving in the Port of 
Singapore. From 01 Jul 2022, only arriving vessels that fall under any of the below 
categories be required to submit the MDH:  

 
a) Vessels that are arriving from any of the countries (last port of call) listed 

in the ANNEX A of NEA’s circular; or 
b) Vessels with any person suspected of infectious diseases or dead body 

onboard; or 
c) Vessels with any sick passengers or crew onboard.  
 

3. Any queries relating to this circular should be directed to the Port Health 
Office at Tel: (65) 6222-2585 or mail at Port_Health_CRO@nea.gov.sg 
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